
WAY TO GO, SKEENA MALL! 
 
 
For a number of years, the men’s washroom in the Skeena Mall was virtually inaccessible 

for someone in a wheelchair (especially when the person is limited in maneuvering with 

the use of one arm).  The door was not only hard (heavy) to open, it was at a very tight 

angle of approach and exit.   

 

 
(this photo was taken prior to upgrades) 

 

To overcome both of these problems, the Mall Manager, Judi Hannon, has had a new 

entrance installed, giving their wheelchair-confined patrons easier access to the public 

washroom facilities.  In addition, the door opens more easily, making it that more 

accessible to every one, including seniors and young children. 

 

 

Note the new (and improved) more direct access.  

 

Thank you Skeena Mall for your positive action to address this 

issue! 


